
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

June 20, 2002 

 

To the Honorable Common Council 

of the City of Milwaukee 

City Hall, Room 205 

 

Dear Members: 

 

Re: Resolution Retaining Outside Counsel in 

 A.L. Jones v. City – Fire and Police Commission 

 EEOC Charge No. 260A200714 

  
Enclosed please find a resolution to fill this file.  This resolution is made necessary by the 

requirements of the Code of Professional Responsibility which prevent the City Attorney 

from representing the City of Milwaukee and the Fire and Police Commission regarding 

charges filed with the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission by Chief Jones.   

 

The response to this charge is due July 3, 2002.  We have requested an extension in order 

to give the Common Council time to authorize outside counsel and the City Attorney 

time to enter into an agreement with outside counsel.  Nevertheless, we would appreciate 

your immediate attention to this matter.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 

City Attorney 
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